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Devlin dedicated to law enforcement 

Otsego County residents very shortly will have a difficult choice to 
make. We are fortunate to have two very highly qualified individuals 
running for the office of sheriff of Otsego County. Both have highly 
skilled experience in the field of law enforcement, which makes for the 
difficulty in choosing. 

I personally would like to recommend to voters that the one choice 
should be Richard Devlin. I have personally known the Devlin family 
for more than 20 years; it is a family dedicated toward public law 
enforcement service. It is not just this experience alone that qualifies 
him for the position. While off duty, he continues to dedicate himself to 
the community by volunteering in the fire service, from the emergency 
squad to serving as chief of the department.  

Otsego County needs a person of these traits, experience, maturity, 
caring, desire and family values to lead the Sheriff’s Department in the 
coming years. Please give Richard Devlin your consideration when you 
vote. 

Fred Muller, Oneonta 

 


